
 
 

Notification of an Emergency 

Parents will be informed of emergencies that may occur during the school 
day, such as a lock down, school evacuation, an active threat to the school, 
etc. via text messages through the One-Call Now system, e-mail blasts and 
social media posts on Facebook and Instagram. 
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